arry Balow said cortant Russ Decker

State Representative

68th Assembly District



September 1, 1999

Representative Eugene Hahn Co-Chair, Joint Survey Committee on Tax Exemptions Room 15 West, State Capitol Madison, WI 53708

Dear Representative Hahn:

I am writing to respectfully request a public hearing for Assembly Bill 424 in the Joint Survey Committee on Tax Exemptions. The intent of this particular legislation is to exempt both the flag of our nation and of our state from the sales tax.

While considering my request, I draw your attention to the bipartisan support AB 424 has received in both houses of the legislature. I thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Larry Balow

State Representative 68th Assembly District